

137 W. Hanover Street Trenton, NJ 08618 Tel. (609) 393-0008 Fax (609) 393-1189 njfuture@njfuture.org http://www.njfuture.org March 15, 2006

Mr. Anish Kumar Director, Urban Design Hillier Architecture 1 South Penn Square Suite 1500 Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Mr. Kumar:

I am delighted to officially recognize Hillier Architecture as a recipient of a 2006 Smart Growth Award in honor of the Camden Parkside Neighborhood Strategic Plan, and to invite you to join us on May 11 in Newark for a celebration in honor of this year's honorees and the presentation of awards.

This is our fifth year of celebrating New Jersey's smart growth successes and we plan a special anniversary event, with a crowd of more than 300 development industry professionals, as well as local, regional and state leaders.

The Awards Celebration will be held on Thursday, May 11 from 5:30 to 8:00 p.m. at the Newark Club in Newark. We ask all honorees to arrive early, at 5 p.m., in order to review the logistics of the award program. And if you have not done so already, please let us know who will be accepting the award on behalf of your organization.

As an honoree, you are entitled to four (4) complimentary admissions to the event. Additional tickets can be purchased at \$100 each; there is no limit to the number of guests you wish to invite. Once you have determined your total guest list, please take a moment to fill out the enclosed form and return it to us at your earliest convenience.

There are also sponsorship opportunities that may be of interest to you, your partners, suppliers and colleagues. We have included that information here and would be pleased to send packages to any companies and individuals you suggest.

Since our inception nearly 20 years ago, New Jersey Future has been fighting for smarter planning and development in our state. Our Smart Growth Awards are a way for us to cast a spotlight on projects that exhibit smarter planning and development on the ground. We hope the awards will inspire others to push ahead with their own smart growth endeavors.

I look forward to meeting you on May 11th and congratulating you in person. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please direct them to Teri Jover at 609/393-0008 x113 or at tjover@njfuture.org.

Sincerely,

George S. Hawkins, Esq.

Executive Director

CC: Rosemary Fabien, Public Relations Director